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To Whom It May Concern:

[ write in support of the Georgia International Law Enforcement Exchange (GILEE)
Program. Created and directed by Dr. Robert Friedmann, an emeritus professor of
criminal justice, and based at the Andrew Young School of Policy Studies at Georgia
State University, the program is now in its 28" year. During its nearly three decade-long
existence, GILEE has performed a valuable service by training law enforcement
personnel from many jurisdictions throughout the United States and from other countries
as well. These exchanges have benefitted law enforcement agencies both here and abroad
as the many testimonials to the GILEE program and awards bestowed on it and its
founding director evidence.

Yours sincerely,

Do A~

P —

Professor Bruce Hoffman



